
History of the Del Lago Men’s Golf Club

The Del Lago Men’s Golf Club (DLMGC) was established in 2013 when a group of 

men decided it was time to organize their “weekly game” that had continued to 

grow from a single foursome into at least four foursomes on a weekly basis. As of 

February 2024 there are 72 members with that number continuing to grow. We 

have members that call Vail and Tucson home year round and some members who

have residences outside of the area where you can find them during the summer. 

The DLMGC is led by a Board of Directors elected by the members on an annual 

basis. The seven members fill specific roles including President, Vice President, 

Treasurer, Secretary, Events Chair, Rules Chair and Handicap Chair. The Rules and

Handicap Chairs have committees to assist them in their duties. 

DLMGC is a very active club with weekly events played at one of the finest courses 

in southern Arizona. There are times when we travel away from Del Lago to play, 

usually once a quarter or when the Del Lago course is not available due to over‐

seeding, aeration, or a large golf event.

We have members with handicaps from single digits to 30+. We use a variety of 

events from individual competitions to two‐person, three‐person or four‐person 

teams. We hold a DLMGC Club Championship each Spring, and that event is 

flighted by handicap and held over two‐days, a Saturday and Sunday.

We use the Golf Genius system to notify our members of our events, including 
golf, social events and meetings of the club as well as using the software for on‐line
signups. 


